
 
Sunflower seed output short of 
previous year's level 
 
Berlin, 29 May 2024. – In its latest forecast the International Grains Council 
(IGC) expects smaller harvests in Russia and Ukraine. Consequently, 2024/25 
global sunflower seed output of 57.1 million tonnes is seen to remain below the 
previous year's record of 57.4 million tonnes. 
 

In April 2024, IGC saw world production at 58.1 million tonnes. The reason for 

lowering its expectations is that above-average yields are expected to compensate 
for the decline in acreage only partially. Production is anticipated to fall approximately 

300,000 tonnes short of the previous year's record volume.  

 

According to investigations conducted by Agrarmarkt Informations-Gesellschaft 

(mbH), the main reason for the downward adjustment is expected smaller harvests in 

Argentina, Russia and China. However, the forecast for Argentina is quite vague at 

this point because sowing operations are not due to begin for another three months. 

The IGC expects the low price level and ample global supply to lead Argentine 
farmers to scale back their sunflower seed acreages. Also, the La Niña weather 

phenomenon could impact the yield potential. Russian production is seen to amount 

to 17.2 million tonnes, down around 200,000 tonnes from the April forecast and down 

1.1 per cent from 2023/24. Consequently, the country is set to remain the world's 

number one supplier of sunflower seed.  

 

As regards the EU-27, the IGC has left its previous month's forecast of 10.7 million 
tonnes - 500,000 tonnes more than a year earlier - unchanged. The same applies to 

Ukraine. However, the Ukrainian harvest is likely to decline 300,000 tonnes to 16.2 

million tonnes. Due to a sharp drop in sunflower seed area in the Dakota states in the 

US, which states account for approximately 80 per cent of the US sunflower area, 

production in the US is likely to be around 100,000 tonnes lower than forecast in 

April, reaching 700,000 tonnes. This would be a 28.3 per cent decline on the running 

season and the smallest harvest in 48 years. 
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Quick information on UFOP e. V.: 

The Union for the Promotion of Oil and Protein Plants e. V. (UFOP) represents the political interests of companies, associations 
and institutions involved in the production, processing and marketing of domestic oil and protein plants in national and international 
bodies. UFOP supports research to optimise agricultural production and for the development of new recycling opportunities in the 
food, non-food and feed sectors. UFOP public relations aim to promote the marketing of domestic oil and protein plant end 
products. 
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